
 

 

 

PTA NEWS     JANUARY 13, 2023 

Hard to believe that another year has flown by, but here we are in 2023!  The ELC PTA is 

looking forward to some exciting events, partnering with the staff to initiate an upcoming Family 

Reading Night, scheduled for February 16, 2023.  More information will be provided as we get 

closer to this activity. 

We are looking for ideas about new “Dine and Donate” opportunities.  If you have an idea you 

would like to share, please let us know!  We would love to hear from you! 

Our Annual Spring Celebration is tentatively scheduled for April 11, 2023---lots of fun activities 

for our Sprout families.   

We encourage you to learn more about the PTA, and especially how you can be involved in 

making every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families to advocate for 

children.  Being a PTA member does not require you to do anything more than you are 

comfortable doing!  We are currently engaged in a membership campaign called Reaching for 

the Stars, sponsored by the Illinois PTA.  In order to reach our first plateau, we need 142 

members---have you already joined?  If not, please consider doing so to show your support for 

the partnership between schools and families.  A membership application is included with this 

newsletter. 

Also included with this newsletter is an opportunity for your Sprout to participate in the Music 

Explorers Program at one of the Schaumburg Library locations. 

The programs highlighted are all free to our Sprout families. 

Looking forward to seeing you all soon! 

 

Barb Quinn, President     Zara Ajdari, Vice President 

Ross Goers, Treasurer     Reena Steichmann, Secretary 

 

 

 



 

 

ELC PTA MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

2022-23 

Parent Name ____________________________________________     

email address _____________________________________ 

Parent Name __________________________________________________________    

  email address _____________________________________ 

  

Student’s name: ________________________________________________________    

 Teacher/Room #__________________________________ 

 

Amount Paid:  $_________________    Checks should be made payable to:  ELC PTA 

 

 

Would you like to help with PTA programs by volunteering either at school events or at home?  

If so , please contact Barb Quinn at:  elcptapres@gmail.com 

Please note that all membership 

cards will be delivered 

electronically.  If paying with a 

credit card, there is a user fee.  If 

you prefer not to provide an email 

address, you may use a cell phone 

number to receive your 

membership card. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


